Wednesday 5t February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 6 Yarner Woods Trip — Thursday éth March.

We are going on another class trip! We plan to visit Yarner Woods for a rainforest discovery walk on
Thursday March ét.

| have been working behind the scenes with the Yarner Woods Ranger Team to organise the visit with
funding from Dartmoor National Park. The funding means the coach is paid for so there is no cost for
the trip.

The woods are located close to Bovey Tracey and children will need to wear outdoor clothing for the
day - think residential clothing for outdoor adventures! It may be wet, so wellington or sturdy boots
and a waterproof coat would be ideal. Please talk to me if you have any concerns about clothing or
footwear. Children will need to bring a drink and packed lunch too as we will be out of school all day
— if your child receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them.

We will travel to and from Yarner Woods on a coach and plan to return to school before 3.15pm so
your child will be able to walk home or be collected as usual after home learning club. If they don’t
attend home learning club, they can be collected or walk home as usual at 3.15o0m. We need a
permission slip to be returned in order for your child to be able to enjoy the trip but as mentioned, the
trip is free — no payment needed!

Please complete the reply slip and return as soon as possible to me so that | can begin to make final
arrangements.

Many thanks in advance for your continued support,

Yours faithfully,

Graeme Hankin
Senior Leader



